
Grenfell has a hospital at Harrington Harbour but more could be done 
in the way of improving the lot of the people. It surely would be an 
inspiration to a big University to feel it had a call to minister to 
the needs of people in our own gates. I am sure Sir Arthur Currie 
would be glad to throw in his interest into the scheme and perhaps you 
might talk over the matter with him.

Yours sincerely,
(Signed) F.G. Scott,

Archdeacon of Quebec
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